Since mink are susceptible to COVID-19, it is imperative that Oregon do everything possible to protect humans and animals from
spreading this disease. I'd like to see Oregon actually ban mink farming completely as it is an extremely cruel and unethical practice
with no redeeming values. Just like the US enacted protections to eliminate feathers in fashion to protect birds, so should we
eliminate fur. But if this is all Oregon can do at this time with regard to protecting mink and humans, please pass SB832.



